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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 2:51 PM
To: 'amarkhom@gmail.com'; 'anna@galvinhom.com'
Subject: Meeting for 3135 Gibbons / Former Chevron (RO341)

Mr. Hom and Ms. Cheng, 
I received an email today from David Patten of Chevron in regards a meeting we in the process of setting 
up.  Among other issues, he indicated that you did not see the need to attend as only additional vapor 
sampling and perhaps the use of Retrocoat will be discussed.  I wanted to make sure you were aware that the 
meeting is intended to also discuss potential remedial actions at the site, and that the decisions made in this 
discussion are likely to “temporarily” affect your use of the home.  Because of those likely decisions, ACDEH 
does want your thoughts and input in the meeting.  I would strongly encourage you to attend the meeting due 
to the likely conversation topics.  At present we appear to be settling on April 24th at 10 – 12, although this may 
change to a slightly later day during that same week of April. 
If you plan to attend, please let me know if this date and time will, or won’t work for you.  I will also keep you 
posted with any changes. 
Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


